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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, and 

preserves the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of 

Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State and 

its year-round warm climate provides numerous opportunities to achieve the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including highways/streets, air, rail, 

sea, spaceports, transit, and the ever-expanding deployment of bicycle & pedestrian facilities. 
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Traffic Advisory: Closure of Eastbound I-4 under Beachline 

Expressway (State Road 528) Scheduled for August 7 

ORANGE COUNTY, Fla. – Motorists should be advised that the Florida Department of 

Transportation (FDOT) is implementing a nighttime road closure of eastbound Interstate 4 (I-4) 

under the bridge to the eastbound Beachline Expressway (State Road (S.R.) 528) starting as 

early as 10 p.m. Wednesday, Aug. 7, and is expected to reopen by 6 a.m. the following morning. 

The closure is necessary for crews to move a crane for further pile driving work as part of the 

S.R. 528 ramp widening project.  

During the closure, motorists traveling on eastbound I-4 must follow detour signs and take Exit 

72 onto the eastbound Beachline Expressway to Exit 1 onto International Drive. From there, 

motorists will turn right onto International Drive and take the loop ramp onto westbound 

Beachline Expressway, then take the exit to return to eastbound I-4.  

FDOT advises motorists to follow all posted signs. Construction schedules are subject to 

change due to weather or other unforeseen circumstances. 

Please continue to use caution while driving through active construction zones. Remember to 

always be alert while riding or driving.  

For more information on the planned improvements on I-4 in Orange County, visit the project 

website at i4Beyond.com/SR528.  

Media inquiries should be directed to the FDOT Public Information Office at FDOT-
D5COMM@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at (386) 943-5593.  
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